
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 7, 2018 
 

This Week… 
Only 15 more days of Kindergarten!  I 

cannot believe our year together is 

almost over.  Everyone has worked so 

hard this year and learned so much!  I 

am so proud of everyone! 

 

Coming Up… 

 

    May 17th-Family Fun Day 
        May 24th-Hawaiian Day 

              May 25th-LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

        
  

We will be having our end 

of the year party on 

Friday, May 25th.  More 

info will be coming home in the newsletter in 

the next few weeks.  I hope you can make 

plans to join us. 

 

WOW!!!  Mrs. Cramer and I 

cannot thank you enough for 

spoiling us last week!  You 

made Teacher Appreciation Week really 

special!  We are blessed to have such a 

wonderful group of kids and parents. 

 

 

Sight Words 

I will test sight words again on 

Friday, May 18th!  This is the last time I will be 

testing this year.  I will send home all 

Kindergarten and 1st grade sight words the last 

week of school.  Please continue to review these 

words this summer.    

 

 

Family Fun Day 

Mark your calendars for Thursday, May 

17th! Please make plans to join us for 

Family Fun Day.  Below is some info about Thursday. 

 If you would like for your child to have 

sunscreen on, please put it on them before 

they come to school.   

 Also, make sure your child has a change of 

clothes and shoes.  We do some water 

activities and they WILL get very wet.   

 You may check your child out after Family 

Fun Day! 

 Wear tennis shoes (NO flip-flops or sandals) 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


